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AAUW C0-PRESIDENTS’ MESSAGE 
Diana Bauer & Joan Chesterman, Co-Presidents 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Here we are in a new year and new decade!  We hope everyone 
had a wonderful holiday season.   
 
The Holiday party was a really fun event.  Unfortunately it co-
insided with the Garden Club’s Home Tour and several members 
could not attend.  If we had known this ahead of time it could 
have been rescheduled.  Sadly there were only a few days notice.   
 
Our program chairs Marcia Hart and Dee Billeter have a J Jill 
Fashion Show scheduled for Saturday January 25th.  We hope 
everyone can come. Please invite your friends as this is a 
fundraiser.  
 
It is that time again for a nominating committee.  Carol Gurrad 
and Luz Argyriou have volunteered. 3 non board members are 
needed. Please call Joan if you can help fill this job. If you are 
contacted by the committee  please consider volunteering to take 
a position. If you and a friend wish to fill one together that is 
great. A division of the job and fun while you are doing it! 
 
Another group will be starting up in February.  Great Decisions 
expands one’s knowledge of world affairs. This is a group that we 
share with the Concord branch.  It isn’t too late to join and a great 
way to get to know other AAUW members. 
 
We wish everyone a Healthy and Happy New Year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Roseann Krane, Webmaster, has reminded us that all members should check out the 
Clayton AAUW Website.  Let her know if there are items you think we should add. 
 
NOTE: Roseann’s email is:  rkrane@gmail.com. 

  

http://clayton-ca.aauw.net/
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AAUW Funds Luncheon 
 

The annual AAUW Funds Luncheon will be held on Saturday, February 

22
nd

 in conjunction with Concord AAUW. As usual it will be at the 

Concord Methodist Church on West Street. More information will be 

forthcoming in the February Newsletter. Jeanne Boyd and Carol Herington 

are in charge this year. Please put the date on your calendar.  

 

 

Dear AAUW Friends, 

It is with a profound sense of sadness that we announce the passing of Jo 

Harberson. She was truly one of a kind to her family and to all in AAUW. 

A Celebration of Life has been scheduled for our dear friend on February 8, 2020. 

We will gather for a 2 pm service at the Diablo Room at Rossmoor in Walnut 

Creek, CA. The address for the Diablo Room is 3400 Golden Rain Road, Walnut 

Creek. 

The family has asked that memorial gifts be made to AAUW as that was “Jo’s 

passion.” Jo was one of the three originators of the Mooneen Lecce Giving 

Circle, AAUW Fund #4229, and a gift to that fund would be a great way to honor 

Jo's AAUW Legacy. 

If you have pictures and written memories of Jo that you’d like to share, please 

send to me at aliciahetman15@gmail.com and I will gather and get them to Jo’s 

daughter, Kate Thornton. 

Thank you, in advance, for sharing this message with those in AAUW that knew 

Jo. 

In loving memory of Jo, 

Alicia Hetman 

 

mailto:aliciahetman15@gmail.com
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Afternoon Book Group Winter-Spring Selections 

 
 
The Book Group will meet on Wednesday, January 22

nd
 at 2:30 pm at Priscilla’s. 

   

New Selections: 

 

January 22nd  The Pioneers: The Heroic Story of the Settlers Who   
              Brought the American Ideal West by David McCullough 
 
Feb 26th                 The Woman Who Smashed Codes: A True Story of Love  
   Spies, and the Unlikely Heroine who Outwitted America's  
                Enemies by Jason Fagone  
 
 
Jill Day   672-0895    Jillday@pacbell.net 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Evening Bridge meets at 7:00 pm the second 
Wednesday in the month.  
 
Contact Mary Ann Hayes at 672-4391 for more 
details.  

Saturday Night Bridge meets on the fourth Saturday at 7:00 
pm.  
 

For more information, contact Carol Wolfe at 672-1303.  

 


